
BROCKWELL LIDO STEERING COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes of quarterly meeting of the BLSC held on 25th October 2018 at The Half Moon. 

PRESENT: 

• Mark Munday (Fusion)  

• Liam Handley (Fusion),        

• Bianca Ioannides (BLU) 

• Yvonne Levy (BLU)     

• Humphrey Keenlyside (BLU)  

• CJ Faucher (BLU) 

• Sophia Marsh (Herne Hill Society) 

• Miranda Payne (Effra Housing) 

• Michael Boyle (Friends of BP) 

• Giles Gibson (Herne Hill Forum) 

• Susy Hogarth (Brockwell Park Community Partners), 
 
APOLOGIES: Rodney Craig (Lambeth), Lara Mifsud-Bonici (BLU) 

 
Liam Handley was welcomed as new GM of the Lido. 

Action: Fusion was recommended to analyse the user and non-user results to a deeper level 

Action: The committee recommended that next year the survey be conducted in June. 

Action: All committee members were encouraged to read the draft SDP and provide comments.  

Action: Fusion is getting quotes for management of the car park, and this should be done by the end 

of November. It was suggested that the new company could install additional lighting on the closed 

circuit camera pole. 

Action: Liam to let Lara know about parking enforcement plans. 
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